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I support prohibiting public funds from being used for medically unnecessary 

laboratory research on dogs and /or cats.  I believe humans should be used for this 

type of laboratory research especially if humans will benefit from whatever research 

that’s being conducted.  Thank you for letting me give my testimony. 

 

 


